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Citizens Advice Staffordshire North & Stoke on Trent   
Press Release


Friday 20th March 2020
Citizens Advice to launch enhanced phone service to support residents affected by Coronavirus
From Monday 23rd March North Staffordshire’s largest Citizens Advice service will be launching an enhanced telephone service as part of its response to the Coronavirus. Alongside this all drop-in and open door services across Stoke-on-Trent, Newcastle-under-Lyme and Biddulph will be suspended after Friday 20th March.

“Our priority is to keep our clients, staff and volunteers safe and minimise the spread of the virus while at the same time continuing to offer advice to people affected by the epidemic and on any other legal or financial problems they may have,” said Chief Executive Simon Harris.

“This is an unprecedented situation and it is the first time in 80 years that we have had to stop seeing people face to face, but ther risks of continuing this service are too high.

“Staff will transfer to the new phone services and will either work from home or be based in our one of our offices depending on their circumstances.
“We are aware that this is a massively unsettling time for local people who will be affected in all sorts of ways. At the same time the Government is introducing all sorts of new entitlements and compensation that people may need to access and local people will need help to understand and acces them. We will be available to help with this and any other issue that we normally cover.”

The new services are shown on the following sheet.

For those residents confident of seeking advice online there will be webchat advice available, accessible from the national Citizens Advice website, details are below.
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For more information contact: Simon Harris on (01782) 408650 or 07811938359
Notes to editors:

1. Citizens Advice Staffordshire North & Stoke-on-Trent is the new operating name for Staffordshire North & Stoke-on-Trent Citizens Advice Bureaux.
2. In 2018/19 the organisation advised 13,600 people and helped them solve 42,000 brand new problems and supported 21,250 local victims of crime thriough the Staffordshire Victim Gateway.
3. To read more about how we helped people tackle the effects of the welfare reform log on to our 2019 Impact Report at http://www.snscab.org.uk/who-are-we/reports/  
4. The Citizens Advice service is a network of independent charities that helps people resolve their money, legal and other problems by providing information and advice and by influencing policymakers.  For more information in England and Wales see www.citizensadvice.org.uk
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